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As a dental hygienist practicing for 24 years I strongly oppose any measure which 

reduces regulation and training for personnel administering radiation of any type. 

Dental Professionals including assistants MUST be properly trained.  I have 

personally undergone treatment for thyroid cancer which I believe is related to my 

profession. Please do not reduce patient and staff safety any further. 


